
NOTICE 

 

  

Direct Recruitment in Class I Posts in Mechanical and Electrical Engineering 

Department/Civil Engineering Department/Hydraulic Study Department 

 

 

A subject-based written test for recruitment in the above posts was conducted on 10th 

July, 2016 at Mitra Institution (Main), 60B, Surya Sen Street, Kolkata – 700 009. This is 

to inform all the candidates who appeared in the above test that a re-test will be 

conducted shortly as the aforesaid examination held on 10th July, 2016 is being treated 

as null and void/cancelled. A communication will be sent to individual candidates. This 

website should also be watched for further announcement in this respect.  

 

 

(Secretary) 

 

 


